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Delta Board of County Commissioners 
County Courthouse 
501 Palmer St. 
Delta, CO 81416 

RE: Delta County's North Fork Mancos Master Development Plan Prelimmary EA Comments 

Dear Delta County Commissioners, 

It has come to our attention that the letter you sent to the Bureau of Land Management's 
Uncompahgre Field Office dated June 7th, 2018 regarding the Preliminary Environmental 
Assessment for the North Fork Mancos Master Development Plan was sent in contravention of 
Colorado's Open Meeting Laws. 

According to Colorado Open Meetings Law "no resolution, rule, regulation, ordinance, or 
formal action of a state or local public body shall be valid unless taken or made at a n;i.eeting 
that meets the requirements of [open meetings]."1 Open meetings are required "where adoption 
of any proposed policy, position, resolution, rule, regulation, or formal actions might occur." 2 

We have notified the Bureau of Land Management of this invalid action. 

We also respectfully request that you contact the Bureau of Land Management and the US 
Forest Service and formally withdraw your letter from their consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Andrew Forkes-Gudmundson 

1 
CRS 24-6-401(8) 

2 
CRS 24-6-401(2)(6) 
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